

\$440 (final amount) - by 2/07/2021

Dear Parents

Swan Valley Adventure Camp 2021

With camp preparations finalised, we would like to inform parents our 2021 Year 6 Camp will be held at The Swan Valley Adventure Centre (SVAC) from Wednesday 11th August 2021 – Friday 13th August 2021. The SVAC is located 92 kms north of Secret Harbour and all acitivities, accommodation and catering are provided through the venue on site.

Cost
You have paid\$\$\$ towards your childs camp costs. The final cost per student for this camp is \$440. This includes
return bus transport, all venue costs and a camp jacket. If you have paid more than \$440 please provide your bank account detail
to Sonia.osullivan@education.wa.edu.au for a refund or advise by email that you would like to keep all or part of the extra paymen
on your child's account for graduation expenses later in the year. If you have not yet reached the final payment amount, please
ensure a payment plan is commenced as follows:

Camp Jacket

This week your child was sized for a camp jacket. A size ____(??)__was chosen for your child using the sizing kit provided by the supplier (not the same as the school shirts). These sizes were chosen carefully to fit students, with growing space in mind, however if you feel this is not correct please inform Deb by email at Deborah.smith@education.wa.edu.au by 4pm Monday 29th March 2021. Once we receive the jackets in Term 2, these will be distributed to students who have fully paid for camp.

\$300 - by 04/06/2021

Student Health Care Summary Form

\$200 - by 23/04/2021

Please also complete and return the attached Student Health Care Summary to the school office by Thursday 1st April 2021. Please ensure you include on this form in Section B, any dietary requirements eg: vegetarian, coeliac, hindu etc. If you have indicated your child has a medical condition or requires daily medication an additional form will be sent home for completing at a later date. Please note we will require a supply of your child's medication by Friday 6th August (or anytime beforehand) in preparation for travelling.

Class Preparation

Teachers will soon start the process of making sure all students feel comfortable about going to camp, explaining what will happen when we are there and ensuring all feel safe and included. Students will be consulted about their room allocations and staff will ensure each student is placed with at least one of their selected friends. If you have any concerns about your child on camp please talk to your child's teacher or a staff member who will be attending camp.

Camp Booklet Information

An information booklet will be sent home next term. This booklet will contain information about room sharing, student groups for activities, staff members attending camp, a list of what to bring (and what not to bring) on camp, contact details etc.

Yours sincerely G Watson

Graeme Watson Deputy Principal

30 March 2021